
In this issue: 

Important Dates: 

All Month 

NKU Soccer, Volleyball 

and Cross Country³

Click here to see the full 

NKU Athletics schedule 
 

 

September 18 

Study Abroad Fair 

Viva Humanities 

 

September 19 

2nd Tuition Payment 

Plan Installment Due 

 

September 27 

Last day to register for 

Family Weekend 

 

September 28 

http://nkunorse.com/
http://nkunorse.com/
http://artscience.nku.edu/viva.html


http://careerservices.nku.edu
http://careerservices.nku.edu
http://www.pgsuccessway.com
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This year’s Family Weekend is scheduled for October 4-6 and 

includes a variety of activities. This is a great opportunity for you to 

connect with your student and share in their NKU experience. Come 

join in on the fun! Events include: 

 Connection Receptions  Norse Family Bingo 

 Delta Gamma 5K   Pancakes for Philanthropy 

 Planetarium Shows   Family Funfest 

 NKU Sporting Events  Moby Dick Rehearsed 

 Norse Spirit Fest   Parent of the Year Award 

For more information regarding Family Weekend 
visit the website, and our Facebook page. 

2013 Family 2013 Family   

WeekendWeekend  

   

Intramural Fields Taking ShapeIntramural Fields Taking Shape  
 

The new Intramural Field Complex will be completed in October and 

will be ready for the fall flag football season. The complex will be used 

by  the Intramural sports program, club sports, student groups and the 

public. The complex includes two, lighted synthetic turf fields for soccer, 

softball and football. The outdoor basketball courts adjacent to the fields 

are also being renovated as part of this project. The Field complex will 

provide students with state 

of the art outdoor 

recreational facilities for 

years to come. The field 

dedication is scheduled for 

October 24
th
, 2013. 

Interested in getting 

more involved as an 

NKU parent?  

Become a member of the Become a member of the 

Parent Advisory Board!Parent Advisory Board!  

The Parent Advisory Board is 

a group of NKU parents who 

volunteer their time to 

connect with the university 

and serve as the governing 

board of the Parents 

Association. As part of this 

role, parents will provide 

feedback to the university, act 

as liaisons between the 

university and the general 

parent population, and learn 

about important campus 

resources in an effort to share 

those resources with all 

parents. The Board meets no 

more than once per month 

during the school year, and no 

more than once per summer.  

Any parent or guardian of a 

current NKU student is 

we l c ome  to  nom inat e 

themselves for a position on 

the Board. These parent 

volunteers are incredibly 

valuable resources to the 

university and to all NKU 

parents! 

Learn more about the Parent 

Advisory Board and nominate 

yourself TODAY online at: 

http://orientation.nku.edu/parent/

pab.php 

 

http://www.nku.edu/~orientation/parent/familyweekend.php
http://familyweekend.nku.edu
http://www.facebook.com/nkuparents
http://orientation.nku.edu/parent/pab.php
http://orientation.nku.edu/parent/pab.php


 

https://orgsync.com/22606/forms/74180
mailto:parents@nku.edu
http://orientation.nku.edu/parent/
http://www.facebook.com/nkuparents
http://www.facebook.com/nkuparents
http://www.facebook.com/nkuparents
mailto:parents@nku.edu
http://orientation.nku.edu/parent/

